ﬂi\ CONSTRUCTION NOTICE ecember 2016

35th Ave NE crossing improvements starting as early as Wednesday,

January 2

PROJECT OVERVIEW

We plan to begin installing crossing improvements at 35th Ave
NE/NE 135th St and Erickson PLNE/35th Ave NE as soon as
Wednesday, January 2. You may see crews in the area surveying this
month. This work is expected to last approximately 10 weeks and is
weather dependent. Please see the map on reverse for details on the
work area and coming improvements, and contact us or view the
project webpage for updates during construction. The new curb
ramps, crossing beacon, crosswalk, and stop sign improve visibility
and shorten crossing distances for those walking in the area.

Thank you in advance for your patience during this work!

WHAT TO EXPECT

During this work, please expect:

e Temporary and intermittent
traffic and lane restrictions
and/or pedestrian detours;
signage and flaggers to direct
people around the work zone

e Equipment, materials, and
noise near the project area

e “No Park” signs in work area 72
hours in advance of work

PROJECT CONTACT

Maribel Cruz, Outreach Lead
Neighborhoodlmprovements2018[@seattle.gov
(206) 500-8725
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Servicios de traduccidn

Dich va théng dich vién

san sang néu co sy yéu
(206) 900-8725.

e interpretacion

information translated,
disponibles bajo

please call (206) 900-

8725.
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If you need this
peticién (206) 900-
8725.
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